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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Christian County Board of Education Board Members  

FROM:  Melanie A. Barrett, Director of Pupil Personnel 

           DATE:  September 17, 2020 

RE: 2021-2022 Out-of-State Employee Students  

On July 24, 2014 the Christian County Board of Education approved the Non-Resident 
Tuition Policy & Procedures.  The employee’s students who were currently attending 
Christian County Public Schools and living out-of-state were grandfathered in during 
the 2014-2015 school year with no tuition charges.   
 
The Christian County Board of Education requested the approval of the out-of-state 
employee’s children to attend Christian County Public Schools be revisited for the 
2015-2016 school year and every year thereafter.   
 
The Office of Pupil Personnel requests the Christian County Board of Education decision 
regarding the following:  
 

• The continuation of employees’ children who live out of state to attend Christian 
County Public Schools during the 2021-22 school year.  
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